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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 4:10 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186
Attachments: Gulf Power Rate Hike; proposed rate increase for Gulf Power

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 3:35 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copies on file.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 10, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00297-17



1

Collin Roehner

From: Loretta Cooper <lorettahcooper@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 1:38 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: proposed rate increase for Gulf Power

Please count my objection to the rate increase for Gulf Power.  
 
I propose that Gulf Power look at its current budget and cut operating costs.  I have a budget and I cut costs whenever 
possible. 
 
Loretta H. Cooper 
Pensacola, FL 32504 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Collin Roehner

From: cw3sbj12@comcast.net
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:56 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf Power Rate Hike

PSC: 
 
In the past five years, has the PSC denied a rate hike by Gulf Power.  Last year, the fuel cost 
reduction was realized owing to a increase in oil production by OPEC, etc. that drove down the price 
of oil and fuel across all sectors; including the power industry. 
 
Gulf Powers customers should reflex this saving, and too should make it known was the saving was; 
at at a minimum, reduce rate increase from 6.9% to 5 or less.  Cost of living for seniors and others 
increase and job raises are much less; and GP and it employees should receive less too. 
 
C. Wilson 




